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Baltimore

Development Corporation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
FROM: William H. Cole, President and CE
DATE: September 12,2016

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 16-0733
Repeal of Ordinance 77-501 — Loch Raven Boulevard and Argonne Drive

Planned Unit Development

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council
Bill No. 16-0733, an ordinance for the purpose of repealing Ordinance 77-501, as amended by
Ordinances 91-676 and 99-383, which designated certain properties as a Business Planned Unit
Development known as Loch Raven Boulevard and Argonne Drive; and providing for a special

effective date.

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and elects to defer to the City Department of Planning.
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